
                                                        August 17, 2023 

 

To: Board of Education 

From: Cheri Wysong, Principal 

Washington Elementary School 

 

Enrollment: 293 which is down by 1 student from last year’s total of 294 on 

opening day- but we are waiting on paperwork on one more. (Grade 2) 

PK= 61     Still a few spots left :0) 

K= 76    3 transferred in, 4 transferred out 

Grade   1= 78  5 transferred in, 6 transferred out  

Grade   2= 78  3 transferred in, 3 transferred out 

                                                        

New Staff:  

 Samantha Perry- Title I Para Professional 

 Lexy Cantrell- Special Education Para Professional 

          Audrey Presnell- Lunchroom Assistant 

 Grace McBride- School Psych. Intern 
 

Mr. Metzger and myself hosted a Staff Event on August 10 at the Pana 

Sportsman’s Club. We had a wonderful evening of food, fun and fellowship with 

our combined teams. We did not have 100% attendance due to ballgames that were 

re-scheduled (out of town!) but everyone who was able to attend had a great time! 

 

Our Meet the Teacher Night was held on Tuesday August 15
th
 at 5:00-6:30. Our 

attendance was over 98%... less than 1 kid per room who was not represented! 
 

HUGE Thank you to everyone for working on our building and making our lawn 

ready for the Meet the Teacher night.  A HUGE HUGE Thank you also to Bridget 

Barringer, Caleb and Shaun for getting this old building polished and shining for 

the new school year and also to the Wonderful Staff at Washington School who 

have already put in countless hours figuring out how to set up a welcoming and 

inviting classroom to welcome back students and their families . 

 
“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents 

and community members will each do 

his or her part to ensure 

learning and success” 


